
April 1 
1954,

Mr* William C. Baughman, 
National Geographic Society 
Washington 6, D.C*

Dear Mr* Baughman 1»

Many unusual and some distressing things have happened 
in my life since your letter came regarding color 
transparencies* My apology for not at least writing 
to tell you something*

Her© at last is a group of transparencies for your 
consideration* Should any of these be subjects 
of interest to your magazine, but of insuffclaat 
number to cover the subject adequately, 1 can easily 
fill out any of them as they are in my territory*

This is doubtless too late for your Christmas in 
Hew Mexico, but her© is one color transparency which 
might into eat you should this issue still b© open*

All of these transparencies lakk human interest* 
Unfortunately my Kavaho material is at present tied 
up and I cannot release it just yet* But there may 
be something in this lot that might fit in to something 
you are planning*

Thank you very much for your enquiry, and hoping that 
you may find something here and if not I may have 
others for you in the futu e.

Very truly yours,
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